/ Government of Gouvernement des
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AUG 1 1 2017

Mr. Shin Shiga

Manager, Environment
North Slave Métis Alliance
PO BOX 2301
YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2P7

Dear Mr. Shiga:

EA1617-01 Thchg All-season Road: Responses to North Slave Metis Alliance’s July
14th, 2017 Information Requests

Please find enclosed the Government of Northwest Territories' (GNWT) initial response to
the North Slave Métis Alliance’s (NSMA’s) July 14th, 2017, Information Requests. An effort
has been made to respond to as many questions as possible prior to the Review Board's
Technical Session on August 15-17, 2017; however, as NSMA has already recognized,
additional response time is required.

The GNWT will make an effort to respond to NSMA’s outstanding questions during the
Technical Session if the NSMA brings them forward at that time. Please recognize that there
will be outstanding questions that can only be answered after the Technical Sessions as a
result of there being a limited amount of time for the GNWT to respond to late Information
Requests. The GNWT looks forward to the continuing productive discussion between the
GNWT and the NSMA to address issues raised regarding the TASR project after the
Technical Session.

Sincerely,

as
é\_— Michael Conway
Regional Superintendent

North Slave Region
Department of Infrastructure

Attachment

o Mr. Simon Toogood
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review board

www.gov.nt.ca



